

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd. Lynnwood WA 98036 425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

Welcome

We're glad you're here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a Communication and/or Prayer Request form. We would love to pray for you and get you more information.

EVENTS AND INFO

WELCOME BACK CHURCH FAMILY!

After 28 long weeks, we are thrilled to be holding Sunday worship services INSIDE the building!

Our desire as a church, from the elders to the staff, is to do all we can to make decisions based on your safety and health. That means, among many other things, that we follow the guidelines of our governing officials.

Masks are required and we need to adhere to social distancing rules, so families need to sit together. Please RSVP every Sunday as we are limited to 200 people at each service until we reach phase 3.

More information is available on our website: alderwood.cc.

We also offer an ONLINE WORSHIP EXPERIENCE (including a message for kids & students) via the ACC app or our website: alderwood.cc/online

For more ways to connect, Like and Follow our Facebook page: <u>Alderwood Community Church</u>.

You can also find us on Instagram: alderwoodcc

If have not been receiving weekly emails from Alderwood Community Church, please check your junk email folder...if you still don't see anything, send your current email to us at ReachUs@amcc.org with instructions to update your personal information.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is up and running! Come by on Tuesdays (9am to 3pm) or Saturday mornings with any donations you have...a list of items needed and the address can be found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Visit our website to find out about upcoming events like our Virtual Starting Point on October 11th.
Visit our calendar at <u>alderwood.cc/events</u>

DOWNLOAD THE APP FOR EVENTS, GIVING & MORE.

TEXT "ACCAPP" TO 77977

Giving available online or on the ACC app



MISSIONARY UPDATE

LUKE & KELLY LYONS

GLOBAL SURGE, MANILA



Recently life has been a time of unexpected blessing as well as a time of great learning. Here's a look into our life and ministry. Let me start with some of the many

blessings: 1. God has allowed all of our Global Surge

Churches to still stay intact. In fact, our churches have been a powerful support

system for our hurting communities. This includes tons (literally) of rice, and other necessities for families.

God has continued to sustain our family through this season.Our children have been blessed to have room to ride bikes around the block, and learn new board and card games.

A few interesting things of our life in Manila now:

- All businesses here have a no mask no entry policy and in some cases face shields are also required. Along with this, most establishments have a plastic or plexiglass barrier between any of the office/restaurant staff and the public. It certainly makes ordering a Starbucks coffee very interesting to say the least.
- 2. All but a few public transportation options have been halted, which stops about 70-80% of the city from getting around. However, bicycles have been flooding the vehicle travel lanes. More and more jeepneys & buses are getting back on the road. Passengers on buses, jeepneys, and even motorcycles are also divided by a plastic barrier and have to wear a mask and usually a face shield.
- 3. Malls and stores now have staff who walk around with big signs reminding everyone to "keep social distancing".

A few prayer requests.

- Our kids are starting online school. Pray for our three elementary aged kids, Scott (5th), Everett (3rd), and Virginia (Kindergarten). The harsh reality that they will not be able to see, interact or even play with their friends is quite heartbreaking.
- 2. Pray for our churches. Currently our churches are able to meet at a 10% of the capacity of their meeting facility. However we've seen the "permissions" to gather change overnight.
- 3. Pray for our government, we are entering the sixth month of quarantine and the restrictions from which days of the week we are allowed to grocery shop has its limitations.

Luke, Kelly, Scott, Everett & Virginia